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Josephine Kennedy 
, ,  - - , ,  

Subject: FW: Article 14 response to BUCHPA 

- 
From: Loretta Joyce 
Sent: 12 March 2009 17:17 
To: 'natasha.murphy@wyg.com' 
Subject: Article 14 response to BUCHPA 

Dear Natasha, 

Ref: BUCHPA, Ref No. WO252-01 Waste Licence Article 14 Reponse 

This email is to confirm that an extension is granted until 31st March 2009 on the Article 12 compliance 
questions 1, 4, 5 and 8, Article 13 compliance 2 and the non technical !summary. 

Regards, 
Loretta. 

Loretta Joyce 
Inspector, 
Environmental Licensing Programme, 
Office of Climate, Licensing and Resource Use, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
McCumiskey House, Richview, Clonskeagh Road, Dublin 14. 
Phone: 01 268 0100 I Direct Dial: 01 268 0207 1 Fax: 01 268 0199 
Please consider the Environment before printing this e-mail. 
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